
Living SAFER: Help us keep everyone in our community healthy! 

Wash your hands with soap and water frequently - Keep safe distance from others  

Wear a mask in hallways and shared spaces  

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 6, 2021 

Please know that maintaining the safety, health and wellbeing of all community members is our number-one 

priority. We are committed to keeping you up to date as things change in our community:  

• Our COVID-19 Situation: We have one positive result of COVID-19 among residents. We have two 

positive results among staff.  

 

• Mandatory Testing: Our next testing date will be Monday, August 9th for all staff as well as residents of 

the following areas (Care Center, ParkView East, Southview Suites, Northwood Pines, Evergreen Lodge, 

and Cannon Valley Suites). All staff must be tested on this date between the hours of 6:00AM – 

10:00AM and 1:00PM – 5:00PM in the Fellowship Hall. Individuals experiencing symptoms or in 

quarantine, are asked to remain in their vehicle outside of the Loon Lounge and call 507-664-7347.  

 

• Visitation Status: Indoor visitations have been placed on hold at the Care Center, ParkView East and 

West, Southview Suites, Northwood Pines, Evergreen Lodge, and Cannon Valley Suites at this time. 

Essential Caregiver appointments may continue as they are scheduled. Our visitation status may 

change at any time. For the latest updates on our current visitation status, please check the COVID-19 

Response page on our website under “Visitation Status” 

<https://northfieldretirement.org/coronavirus-response>.  
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